



Certification # 190780057

Date: 8/18/2019

Dear Ashley Franchino,

On behalf of the NAWCO® Certification Board and its Board of Directors, congratulations on obtaining your new WCC® credential. You should be very proud of your outstanding achievement as this accomplishment required a great deal of dedication. Being certified demonstrates that you possess the drive for success and a passion for the people you treat every day. As a WCC, you are automatically a part of the NAWCO Certificant Association. The NAWCO Certificant Association gives you tools and resources to help develop your leadership skills and help advance your WCC credential throughout the continuum of care.

- NAWCO Certificant Association Tools- Visit <a href="www.nawccb.org">www.nawccb.org</a> and click on the Certificant's Login button at the top of the homepage. You will log in using the email address we have on file as your username and your certification number (located at the top of this letter) for your password.
- WOUND CARE CAREERS Job Board- This online job board features new career opportunities that will utilize your credential. Registration is free.

For the latest news and updates regarding the NAWCO family, read the email bulletins from NAWCO, visit the news and resources section on our website often, and like National Alliance of Wound Care and Ostomy® on Facebook.

Be sure to print out your official numbered certificate and ID card right from the link on the left menu.

Your certification is valid for five years. As the renewal time nears, you will be reminded of your recertification by email. Please always ensure we have your current mailing address, email address and phone number. Recertification information is always available at <a href="www.nawccb.org/wound-care-recert-reqs">www.nawccb.org/wound-care-recert-reqs</a>. If you have any questions, call or email us at 877-922-6292 or <a href="mailto:admin@nawccb.org">admin@nawccb.org</a>.

The National Alliance of Wound Care and Ostomy Certification Board